Route 1, Box 39
Kimberly,Idaho

83341
August 1,1968

Miss Ruthann Knudson
Colorado State College
Dept. of Anthropology
Greeley, Colorado 90631

Dear Ruthann:

- Thanks so much for transcribing the tapes and for send-
ing me a copy. I know this was a blg job and do not envy you
the future job of doing the working session tapes., Would also
appreclate a copy of those and will do a simllar edit job, if
you wish,

I am just no good when it comes to taping and, therefore,
have done a little editing of the tapes. I am sure you will find
this copy much more understandable.

Am looking forward to seeing you at the Great Basin Conference
the last of August where, I hope, we will have a change to discuss
further 1lithlc technology. Meantime, good luck on your move to
Pullman and congratulations on getting the opportunity to work
with Irwin and Daugherty on lithic technology.

Sincerely,

Don E. Crabtree

encl.

B e



